ﬁ Outlook

Re: BOZA Board

From Kevin E. Brown <kevinbrownkw@gmail.com>
Date Tue 3/25/2025 2:21 PM

To Mike Fowler <mike.fowler@fremontco.com>

CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization.

Absolutely, | would be happy to join the BOZA Board.
Thank you Mike.

On Tue, Mar 25, 2025 at 2:06 PM Mike Fowler <mike fowler@fremontco.com> wrote:

- Hey Kevin this is Mike from Planning and Zoning was wondering if you would like to be on the board for BOZA.
Hope to hear from you soon.

Thanks

Mike Fowler

Planning and Zoning Department
- 615 Macon Avenue Room 210

Telephone (719) 276-7360

Email: Mike.Fowler@Fremontco.com

Kevin E. Brown

Broker Associate Keller Williams Performance Realty
Canon City, CO

(719) 225-3041



